
 
 
Ref. No. NIT/IQAC/Notice/23-24/002 

NOTICE 

Subject: Request for Stakeholder Participation in Vision & Mission Feedback 

Dear Stakeholders, 

Greetings from Narula Institute of Technology. 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in an important initiative concerning the Vision and 

Mission of our institute. Your valuable insights and active involvement are crucial in shaping the 

strategic direction and long-term goals of NiT. 

We request all stakeholders to actively contribute by providing feedback through the following link: 

     Feedback Form 

 

Your input will play a vital role in aligning our institutional objectives with the expectations and 

aspirations of our academic community. 

For any queries, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Susmita Karan 

IQAC Coordinator 

Narula Institute of Technology 

Date: 17/07/2023 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1R04cbgc0hT0mu8EBDl9lYTid3X2SgH25h2-sQmJTSSk/preview

